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Hong Kong College of Community Medicine 

College News - January 2024 
 

New College Council  
 
The new College Council 2024-2025 was elected at the AGM on 17 January 2024, as 
follows:  
 

Name Office  
Dr Pang Fei Chau  President 
Prof Wong Yeung Shan Samuel Vice- President 
Dr Chung Wai Hung Thomas Chief Censor 
Dr Leung Ching Kan Jackie Honorary Treasurer 
Dr Fok Pui Chu Joan Honorary Secretary 
Dr Chiu Pui Yin Amy Council Member 
Dr Fong Ho Ching Edmund Council Member 
Prof Fung Hong Council Member 
Dr Ip Kai Ming Dennis Council Member 
Dr Lee Koon Hung Council Member 
Dr Wan Yuen Kong Council Member 
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Annual Scientific Meeting and Fellowship Conferment Ceremony  
 
The Annual Scientific Meeting (ASM) and Fellowship Conferment Ceremony 
(FCC) will be held on 28 September 2024(Saturday). The FCC will follow 
immediately after the ASM. Please mark your diary for both events and look out 
for the ASM announcements on the College website in due course.  
 
Training Programs 
 
Please note the tentative dates of the following training programs and look out 
for invitation e-mails: 
 
Leadership for Clinicians Workshop 
Date :  26-27 September 2024 
 
Workshop in Administrative Medicine 
Date :  28 November 2024 
 
Annual Subscription and Training fee 
 
The annual subscription for 2023 -2024 and training fee for 2024 are now due 
for payment. Reminders have been sent out to those members whose payments 
are still outstanding. Please kindly settle the payment by sending a cheque 
payable to “Hong Kong College of Community Medicine” as soon as possible. 
A 5% surcharge on the amount of subscription will be charged for payments still 
outstanding after 31 January 2024.  
 
In view of inflation and increase in training costs in past few years, there will be 
a fees review this year. 
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Tea gathering hosted by Dr Kathleen So 

Dr Kathleen So’s Prize for Outstanding Candidates was set up since 2006 in our 
college to recognise our trainees’ outstanding performance in Part II 
examinations. There have been 22 successful candidates from all our three 
subspecialties who received the award. 

On 20 January 2024, a tea gathering hosted by Dr So was held in the VIP lounge 
of Hong Kong Academy of Medicine. Prize awardees happily gathered and 
connected. Dr So joyfully shared her insights and devotions to Community 
Medicine fellows. Our President, Dr Stephen Pang, Past President, Dr Libby Lee, 
and Director of Health, Dr Ronald Lam gave their votes of thanks and 
appreciation to Dr So. As a token of ongoing support, Dr So presented a cheque 
from an anonymous donor to our college. This special event is heartening. 
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HKCCM Council wishes you good luck, prosperity, and good health in the Year 
of the Dragon! 
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